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Here are a few of the signs we have been using this month… 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

FE 

Employee of the Month 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Alfie 
 

October has been a busy month for the group as we have really got into the 

swing of the term and fully embraced all the activities. On Mondays 

everyone has made huge improvements at the bowling alley, with half the 

group progressing so well that they can now bowl independently without 

the need for the ramp! I am so impressed with them all… we have even had 

scores in the 90’s! Well done 😊 On Tuesdays we missed a couple of our 

sessions at Alton College early in the month so took full advantage when 

we did get there, building individual Lego scenes before getting up close 

with them to produce some excellent macro photography. We saw some 

amazing photography skills develop, and some real interest in creating and 

framing our images.  Wednesdays have also seen great success and 

improvements… we can celebrate certain members of the group who have 

been reluctant to try foods at school (other than their provided packed 

lunch) who have taken steps forward by trying what they have been 

cooking for the first time… one of them even had seconds! The students 

should be proud of the meals they make, and their independence skills are 

slowly developing 😊 Thursday Food Bank shifts have also gone from 

strength to strength.  The work experience there started a little unsure with 

our new students, but by the end of the term they were fully on top of all 

the different jobs and expectations for working there.  The students have 

shown that they are able to undertake these work tasks to a high standard 

and look forward to returning later in the school year. Friday DofE sections 

are coming along well, everyone is signed up to their eDofE and making 

great progress with their Skills, Physical and Volunteering every week 😊  


